City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on the South Oxford Science Village planning application
Provided by the Leader of the Council and Board Member for Planning and Regulatory Services
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	That the City Council, in partnership with Thames Water and Magdalen College, seeks to submit a planning application for South Oxford Science Village as soon as possible.
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